
 
 
 

ADDENDUM to the REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
Design Services for the 

Downtown Parking Facility – Cathodic Protection Repairs 
(C3) RFP No. E10-241 

 
 

 
 
ADDENDUM NO.:  TWO  CURRENT DEADLINE FOR PROPOSALS: 
 May 4, 2010 at 
 2:00pm Local Time 
 
PREVIOUS ADDENDA: ONE  
 
 
ISSUED BY:  City and Borough of Juneau PREVIOUS DEADLINE FOR PROPOSALS: 
                       ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT  April 20, 2010 
                      155 South Seward Street  2:00 p.m. Local Time 
                      Juneau, Alaska 99801 
  
   
The following items of the contract are modified as herein indicated.  All other items remain the 
same.  This addendum has been issued and is posted online.  Please refer to the CBJ 
Engineering Contracts Division webpage at:  
http://www.juneau.org/engineering_ftp/contracts/Contracts.php   
 
Item No. 1: Change the date of the Deadline for Proposals from April 20, 2010, to May 4, 

2010.  The time remains the same. 
 
Item No. 2: 1.2 Scope of Services.  Delete the second bullet and replace with the following: 
 

• Perform one on-site inspection of existing conditions, including all structural 
elements protected by existing cathodic protection system.  Provide a written 
structural report that analyses steel column section losses to corrosion at 
foundation piles and sheet steel piles since 1985, and effects on integrity of 
the total structural assembly. 

 
Item No. 3: 1.2 Scope of Services.  Add the following bullets: 
 

• Provide written procedures and recommend a high performance applied 
coating system to repair degraded protective coatings at all above splash 
zone exposed pilings and sheet steel piles.  Prepare a cost estimate to 
accomplish this work. 

 
• Additional consultant services may be added to the contract to expand the 

scope of work to include evaluation, design and inspection services of the 
CBJ Marine Park sheet pile wall, to the North of the current scope of work. 
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Receipt of this addendum must be acknowledged or your proposal may be considered non-
responsive. Acknowledgment can be made by signing and faxing this addendum to (907) 586-
4530 prior to the proposal deadline, by returning the signed addendum to the Engineering 
Department, attention Janet Sanbei, or acknowledging receipt within the submitted proposal. 
 
 
 

By:       
                                                                      Jennifer Mannix 

                                 Contract Administrator 
 

 
Date Issued:  April 19, 2010   
 
 
 
 

__________________________ __________________________ _______________ 
Company Signature Date 
 


